
Bal Bharati Public School  
Urban Estate, Dugri, Ludhiana                

                                 3rd July 2021  

“You don’t have to be great to start, but you have to start to be great.”  

Dear Parents   

Greetings of the day!  

At the very outset, I would like to send you warm greetings from the School. As we look down the memory 

lane, we will all see eye to eye with this fact that we have had exceptionally incredible memories woven 

beautifully with our Bal Bhartian family. My heart swells with pride when I state this fact that I have been 

a part of this family as a student, as a facilitator and now as a team leader. Although, we are bidding adieu 

to our revered Ms. Punam Dogra ma’am yet we remain worthy of this assurance that the kind of aura and 

legacy she has enthused into all of us remains intact, integral and escalating further evolving us into better 

learners who are willing to unlearn and relearn with every change that comes rolling into their way.  

We are going through an unprecedented global predicament today. Each one of us as well as the entire 

world is under the impact of the pandemic; our economy, our families, communities and our entire way of 

life are adversely affected by the scare of infection and contagion. I would like to share your anxiety and 

preoccupations and express my solidarity with you and your family.   

Our talented and ever-willing –to- work staff members, both teaching and non-teaching, have been showing 

their care and concern for the school and students, working from home preparing notes and engaging classes 

online for the benefit of students. I appreciate their concern for the students and commitment to academics. 

They have been lending their hand in crucial administrative duties by going beyond the call of duty to meet 

the deadlines, keep the campus clean and green. I would like to acknowledge their commitment and care 

for the institution.  

I certainly agree that the virtual setup is challenging for some of us yet it has evolved and transformed us 

all into tech-savvy individuals. With this hope and belief, that we all will soon be back on board, Bal Bharati 

Public School, Ludhiana has left no stone unturned in crafting a cordial relationship with the children on 

the virtual platform as well, since we understand the fact that our kids are emotionally affected during this 

tough time and their mental well-being is also our priority.  

Dear parents, we certainly have to epitomize our status quo in such a way that all our resources and facilities 

are optimally used to benefit the students. And for this to materialize, we all will have to work in 

collaboration and alliance. I am sure that in times to come, we will set a supreme benchmark for ourselves, 

helping our children carve a niche as a true Bal Bhartian across the nation.  

Your support has always been our strength.  

Ashish Sawhney   


